
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Ibn Haarithah and Ibn Umayr for 100% attendance this week. Ibn Masood and Ibn Abbas, you’re nearly 
there! 

Al Farsi and Ibn Sa’d, let’s see an improvement next week! 
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Monday 16th – National TA Day  

Monday 16th—coffee morning for 

new Reception parents  

Thursday 19th—coffee morning for 

new Reception parents 

Monday 23rd—coffee morning for 

new Reception parents 

25th Book Fair 

Friday 27th Macmillan Coffee Morning  

1st October—Year 6  trip to Harry 

Potter World 

2nd October – International Day of 

older persons  

9th  - Year  trip to London Zoo 

As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you) 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are moving very quickly with our healthy schools programme! This week I 
noticed lots of wonderful packed lunches for the children with a variety of fruit 
and healthy foods, thank you for supporting this initiative. 

We  have booked an exciting coffee morning with the group, Alive N’ Kicking, 
who will come to the school and talk about their healthy lifestyle programme. 
The programmes includes nutrition sessions, enjoyable activities such as food 
tasting, snack making, weekly recipe challenges as well as fun group physical 
activity classes. This workshop is on 1st November at 9am on the Cazenove site. 

As well as health, we have other focuses for the children this year. The teachers 
are working with the children to improve their reading and vocabulary skills. 
Please do take the time each evening to hear your child read, even if it is only 
for 10 minutes.  

We are also working on our curriculum to make it as exciting for the children as 
possible. The teachers have booked trips for the children to go on this term and 
workshops for the children to take part in are in place—this proves to be an ex-
citing autumn term! 

Bint Qays 98.5% Ibn Jabal 97.3% 

Ibn Salamah 98% Barakah 97% 

Ibn Thaabit 96.6% Al Farsi 94% 

Bint Abee Bakr 98% Ibn Masood 99.2% 

Ibn Abbas 99.2% Ibn Al Awwaam 98.4% 

Ibn Zayd 98.8% Ibn Amr 98.8% 

Ibn Ali 96.5% Ibn Abee Taalib 98.8% 

Ibn Sa’d 95.7% Ibn Haarithah 100% 

Ibn Malik 98.5% Ibn Umayr 100% 



 

 

Congratulations to these wonderful stars of Olive 

School—you are amazing! 

 

Asia-Ahlaam Ibrahim  

Nadia Benarab  

Melek Abdulrahman                                                                                 

Fatimah Hussain  

Muhammad Hussein  

Selahadin Sherif  

Sakeenah Yousuf  

 

 

 

 

Asma Potts  

Muhammad Mustafa Ali  

Sohaib Chebili  

Awwab Muhammad  

Younes Mohamed  

Hannah Amber  

Amin Rahman 

 

Best Conduct this week: 

Junaid Noushad  

Abdiaziz Roble  

Innayah Haque 

Moosa Yousaf  

Yusuf Mehter  

Hilal Bingol  

Bilal Hersi  

 

You are a credit to the school, we’re so proud of 

you! 

 

Hussain Sharif  

Yusuf Piperdi  

Aisha Latreche  

Habibullah Sharif  

Unaysa Mulla  

Maariya Mullan  

Saffiyyah Barnes  

Sumayyah Patel  

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Olive school to all our new Reception children and parents who are starting with us 

over the next week. We look forward to meeting you and working with your children! 

The first day of school can be a difficult time for both parents and children, we have organised coffee 

mornings on each of the starting dates so that you can be close to your children and can pop into the 

classrooms to check that they are happy. The coffee morning will also give you a chance to meet the 

other parents of Reception children and form links and friendships. 

Myself, Mrs Ramjan, the Deputy Principal and Miss Barrett, the Assistant Principal will be on hand to 

welcome you to the school. 

 


